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	State Treasurer issues 2011 Debt Affordability Report

 

California State Treasurer Bill Lockyer has issued the 2011 State of California Debt Affordability Report. This annual report highlights the challenges facing California's ability to issue debt including the various infrastructure bonds approved by voters. The report also highlights how debt service on bond issues will grow over the next few years and the impacts that could have on state services. For more information, please click here:  

http://www.treasurer.ca.gov/publications/2011dar.pdf
 

Governor Brown Acts on Pending Legislation

 

Governor Brown is continuing to act on legislation pending his consideration. The deadline for the Governor to sign or veto bills is October 9th. The following summarizes transportation related measures on which the Governor has taken action.

  

AB 650 (Blumenfield) was vetoed by the Governor. This bill would have created a public transit funding task force and proscribed the work to be done by the task force. The veto message can be found here: http://gov.ca.gov/docs/AB_650_Veto_Message.pdf
 

AB 1097 (Skinner) was signed by the Governor. This bill authorizes local agencies to exceed federal Buy America provisions when purchasing rail cars and buses.
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